
Dear Parents/Carers, 

SCHOOL MEALS 

As you may be aware, the government announced that from September 2014 every child in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in state funded schools will be offered a universal free school 
meal. In order for us to plan for the new academic year, we need to know if you would like your 
child to have a universal free school meal when they start in Reception. 

If your child was on packed lunches before the school closure, and you would like them to 
switch to school dinners in September, please complete this online form: Please click here 

If for any reason you would like to change your child’s lunchtime arrangements (eg. change 
from school dinners to packed lunch), you will need to give the office two weeks’ notice, as all 
meals are pre-ordered. 

Kind Regards, 

School Office 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezpKQEGWcpJO4xY8Uft8JvUFhG6uLHckMF_gUbDVgZ18pWmg/viewform

